Multiple Shooting in Wilkes
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North Wilkesboro Police have confirmed a multiple shooting incident took place a few hours

ago at 15 East Waugh Street.
Police are still on the scene (Posted at 2:45 a.m.). Though sources suggest two casualties,

police will neither confirm nor deny that report. No further information is being officially
released at this time.




